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2021-2022 OAAP Update; May 9, 2022 
This update will cover: 
• Spring Testing Window 
• Contacting DLM Service Desk 
• Completing the Teacher Survey  
• High School Testing Information 
• Manuals for Testing 

 
 

 
Contacting DLM Service Desk 
(Phone Number: 844-261-6481; email: DLM-support@ku.edu) 

 

Do not send any Personally Identifiable Information. The only identifier relating to a 
student that can be sent is the STN. 

Please send your contact information (name and email), your school and district name, 
and error message or what you need help with. 

Completing the Teacher Survey  
We highly encourage test administrators to complete the teacher survey located in Kite 
Student Portal after testlets have been administered in each subject area. It is located 
under the Other tab.   

High School Testing Information 
11th graders may have their ELA/Math requirement met through the testing method that 
the IEP team has agreed is appropriate either through DLM, ACT, or SAT. Just as a 
reminder, any student who is participating in the OAAP need to have documentation to 
show they have significant cognitive and significant adaptive behavior deficits. 
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Manual Links 
 

Test Administration Manual Supports test administrators in 
preparing themselves and students 
for assessment. 

Guide to Practice Activities and 
Released Testlets 

Supports the test administrator in 
accessing practice activities in 
Student Portal using student demo 
accounts. 

Educator Portal User Guide Supports test administrators and 
other district users in navigating 
Educator Portal to access 
assessment information including 
student data and reports. 

Accessibility Manual Provides guidance on the selection 
and use of accessibility supports 
available tin Student Portal. 

 
*Sign up to receive testing updates from DLM 

If you have any questions, please reach out to Caroline Misner at 
caroline.misner@sde.ok.gov 

https://dynamiclearningmaps.org/sites/default/files/documents/Manuals_Blueprints/Test_Administration_Manual_YE.pdf
https://dynamiclearningmaps.org/sites/default/files/documents/Manuals_Blueprints/Guide_to_Practice_Activities_and_Released_Testlets.pdf
https://dynamiclearningmaps.org/sites/default/files/documents/Manuals_Blueprints/Guide_to_Practice_Activities_and_Released_Testlets.pdf
https://dynamiclearningmaps.org/sites/default/files/documents/Manuals_Blueprints/Educator_Portal_User_Guide_Oklahoma.pdf
https://dynamiclearningmaps.org/sites/default/files/documents/Manuals_Blueprints/Accessibility_Manual.pdf
https://dynamiclearningmaps.org/test-updates
mailto:caroline.misner@sde.ok.gov
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